
 

 

 

28th Road Safety Week inaugurated in Budgam. 
 

      BUDGAM, JANUARY 9: The Road Safety Week was observed in 

Budgam district during a function organized by ARTO Budgam, while 

DC Budgam, Mr. Mir Altaf Ahmad inaugurated the function. 

 

On the occasion, a rally was flagged off from DC office Budgam to New 

Bus Stand Budgam.DC Budgam said that without the cooperation of 

people, traffic system cannot be managed effectively, it is also duty and 

responsibility of people to follow traffic norms and avoid parking their 

vehicles on wrong places, adding that there is need to educate and aware 

people about the traffic rules to initiate action against offenders. He also 

urged the parents not to provide vehicles to minors. 

 

On the occasion, Senior Superintendent of Police Budgam, Mr. Abdul 

Waheed Shah appealed all the vehicle owners not to use mobile phones 

while driving and not to over speed and exhorted them to use seat belts 

without fail. 

 


